











13 <sup>th</sup>	October	2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

## KS2 SPOOKY DISCO WEDNESDAY 1<sup>ST</sup> NOVEMBER 2023

We will be holding a Spooky disco in the school hall on Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> November for years three, four, five and six. The disco will finish at 4.30pm and children will need to be collected promptly from their classes at that time.

The disco will be run by the Friends of St Mary & St Peter and we very much appreciate all the hard work they do to ensure that a good time is had by all.

The cost is £3.50 and this will include a snack and a drink for your child. This will also help to boost much needed funds for the Friends of St Mary & St Peter to go towards future event.

If you would like your child to attend then you must go on Wisepay to pay and give permission and this must be done before the cut off date of 30<sup>th</sup> October.

If you would like your child to dress up then the outfit MUST be sent in with your child on the morning. Please do not bring in during the day as this causes disruption to the classes.

Please note, as already mentioned in the previous clubs letter there will be no ICT club or Gym club on this day so if your child is not attending the disco then you must collect them at 3pm.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Goddard Head of School





